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Dear Children, Parents and Staff,  

 

Well done everyone for completing your first full week back at school.  Our new Early Years Reception children 

have done remarkably well and already feel so much part of our school family.  It was great to involve them in our 

University afternoon today where they worked with children from the other classes.  I am looking forward to 

joining Class 1 next week to spend some time in the classroom with everyone.      

 

New Class Parent Information Meeting  

Thank you to those of you who were able to attend our new class parent information meeting on Wednesday 

afternoon. The children’s Class Teachers will be emailing all families with the slides that they shared on  

Wednesday and hope that these will help you to understand our approaches and strategies for the year ahead. 

Please remember there is always a member of staff that you can speak to at the start of the day as you drop 

your child off and Class Teachers can be contacted using their class email address.  

 

Parking at drop off and collection times  

At the start of the year please can I remind everyone to be considerate when parking at either end of the day. 

Please ensure you do not park across any of the residents’ driveways. Our ‘soft drop off’ between 8.45 and 9.00am 

allows a little flexibility due to limited parking.  In addition, PLEASE can we request that parents do not bring 

their vehicles into the staff car park at either end of the day. Dropping your child off or collecting them from 

outside the main gates is also not permitted.  The staff car park and entrance is identified as a pedestrian 

walkway during these times.  Your children’s safety is always paramount to us all.  Thank you in advance for your 

help with this.     

 

University of Bradley  

The children were given their University choices this week and returned their preferences. This term the 

children will complete two half term modules.  It has been great to freshen up our University offer this term and 

the children have chosen from; Short Tenns working with our Skipton Tennis Centre Coach, Archery & Target 

Games, Cooking & Baking, Kitchen Utensil Crafts, Drumming, Photography, Animation and Performing Arts. These 

modules are all planned as curriculum enhancements that provide the children with an opportunity to try something 

new or pursue an interest.  The very special aspect of University at Bradleys Both is that the children participate 

in their modules alongside children from other class groups and develop their social interaction with each other.  

Friday afternoons really are the best time of the week and something we are very proud of.  

 

Our NEW WOW! Awards 

This week is the first week of our new class WOW awards. We enjoyed celebrating individual 

children from each class who have demonstrated a WOW approach to school during this last 

week.  In true Superhero tradition, each week we will be looking for weekly WOW workers and 

learners at Bradleys Both.  Each week we will announce our Wow Learners in Friday News. 

 

 

Dates for your diaries 

You can find our school’s term dates for 2024-2025 by following this ln to our school website:   
https://www.bradleysbothcpschool.org.uk/parents/term-dates/  

 

Autumn Term 2024  

23.9.2024 Local Governing Board Business meeting 6pm  

26.9.2024 Key Stage 2 Basketball Sports Festival @ Sandylands – Yr 6 & ALL Yr 5  

4.10.2024 Head Girl & Boy applications out  

https://www.bradleysbothcpschool.org.uk/parents/term-dates/


8.10.2024 SEND Governors monitoring visit to school  

10.10.2024 Key Stage 1 Skills & Physical Literacy 1 Sports Festival @ Sandylands – Yr 2 & Yr 1  

16.10.2024 Head Girl & Boy Ballot  

18.10.2024 Harvest School Assembly – donations of tins and packets please  

21.10.2024 Local Governing Board Curriculum Meeting 6pm  

22.10.2024 Immunisations 1.30pm 

25.10.2024 Break up for Half Term 

4.11.2024 Return to school  

 

I wish you all a happy and safe weekend.  

Kind regards 

Mr B Rogers                              

 

Bradleys Both Community School 

WOW Awards of the Week 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Ocean  

Class 1 

Annabelle and Nieve 

Rainforest  

Class 2 

Olaf 

Polar  

Class 3 

Archie 

Climate  

Class 4 

Alice 

Eco  

Class 5 

Yuna 

 

 

 

     


